
VETO MESSAGE ON SB 6058
March 22, 2018
To the Honorable President and Members,
The Senate of the State of Washington
Ladies and Gentlemen:
I am returning herewith, without my approval as to Section 4, 
Senate Bill No. 6058 entitled:

"AN ACT Relating to write-in voting."
Section 4 creates an unintended extra administrative burden 
for some counties and is not needed for implementation 
purposes or to meet the intent of the bill.
For these reasons I have vetoed Section 4 of Senate Bill No. 
6058.
With the exception of Section 4, Senate Bill No. 6058 is 
approved.
Respectfully submitted,
Jay Inslee
Governor


